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Decisiv Addresses TMC Panel on VMRS

VMRS is a key part of Decisiv’s continued effort to drive unrivaled asset performance and
utilization

GLEN ALLEN, Va. & ATLANTA, Ga. (PRWEB) March 06, 2018 -- Decisiv, Inc., the leading provider of a
Service Relationship Management (SRM) software platform that drives unrivaled performance and utilization
for the commercial vehicle, heavy equipment and industrial asset markets, announced today that Javier Ferraez,
Sr. Director, Product Management, was a featured presenter at the Technology & Maintenance Council (TMC)
2018 Annual Meeting & Transportation Technology Exhibition.

Ferraez was part of a panel discussion at the TMC S.5 Fleet Maintenance Management Study Group on The
Application of VMRS to Big Data Benchmarking and How it Helps Fleets. Technology vendors like Decisiv
are exploring solutions that make it easier for fleets and service providers to capture clean, usable data. By
taking the guesswork and manual data entry out of VMRS coding, Ferraez expects to see quicker adoption and
improved usability.

“With VMRS, you get high quality, reliable data that enables you to spend your time addressing problems that
have the biggest impact on asset utilization,” Ferraez said. “We want to make sure it gets easier and easier for
everyone to use VMRS.”

Ferraez discussed the importance of structured data by using VMRS codes as an example. “Unstructured data is
uncategorized, everything is unique and can’t be compared,” he said. “You can collect a lot of data but it has no
priority, no history, and no pattern.” He went on to show how structured data can help users identify and focus
on the most important issues, find areas of concern, and take quick action to improve and measure the impact of
their decisions. He also highlighted the increasing need for clean, consistent, and reliable data as organizations
begin adopting IoT solutions.

“Everyone is investing in the next wave of technology, the Industrial Internet of Things (IIoT), and moving
beyond analysis of past events to real time intervention,” said Dick Hyatt, Decisiv’s President and CEO.
“VMRS is a great tool for helping achieve those objectives.”

Decisiv is at the forefront of Industrial IoT initiatives, and the recent recipient of the IoT Excellence Award. For
more information on how Decisiv SRM technology enables the use of VMRS, download Using VMRS Codes
to Unlock Fleet Profitability.

About Decisiv, Inc.
Decisiv provides a unique cloud-based Service Relationship Management (SRM) platform that revolutionizes
how the service supply chain for commercial assets communicates and collaborates. As the industry leader in
SRM technology, Decisiv is driving unrivaled improvement in asset performance and utilization for
manufacturers, service providers and asset owners in the commercial vehicle, heavy equipment, and industrial
markets. Its ability to harness, share and analyze connected asset data, and to intelligently enable service
management, is the key to driving asset uptime and availability across the entire service ecosystem. Decisiv is
already the partner of choice for major commercial vehicle manufacturers, including Volvo, Mack, Hino,
Peterbilt and Kenworth, as well as their dealers and call centers, service networks and asset owners. For more
information, visit www.decisiv.com.
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Contact Information
Peggy Liao
Decisiv, Inc.
http://www.decisiv.com
804-762-4153 x358

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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